
 

Dear friends, 

 

We will be having Family Sunday worship this Sunday at 10 AM, followed by a 

potluck. This month's Family Sunday theme is "Experiencing God in Nature and 

Everyday Life". All are welcome to join us for a meet-up at Rotary Gardens in 

Janesville following the potluck. (Families/individuals must purchase their own 

tickets - children under 6 receive free admission). 

 

Next Sunday is a special music Sunday! We hope to have a small group choir 

sing some songs and hymns together as well as having soloists, duets, and 

those who play instruments. We are planning to practice on Wednesday night, 

June 12th, from 6:30 – 8:00 p.m. and on Sunday morning, June 16th, at 9:00 

a.m. before worship. If you are interested in participating but can’t rehearse 

on June 12th, please let Pastor Tiff know. 

 

Summer Book Series "The Listening Path" continues next Tuesday in the 

fellowship hall. Participants can study at home or drop in to any session; 

please contact Jill Sanderson for more details. For those in this week's study, 

details for the "Braiding Sweetgrass" discussion are listed below.  

 

As a reminder, prayers may be requested prior to worship with a prayer 

request card given to Reverend Tiff or emailed to the office the day before 



 

worship. This week, Hillary Reilly requested prayers for her father who was in a 

farm accident and will have surgery this week; as well as her mother who will 

be his caregiver during his recovery. Please keep the Reilly family and Hillary's 

parents in your prayers! 

 

Special Message from Austin & Connie Tronnes: 

"June 15, our ECUCC friends are invited to an Open House, as we celebrate our 

50th Wedding Anniversary. We will have food, drinks, music and pond fun 

starting at 1 p.m at our place: Tronnes Pond, 855 Washington Rd., Edgerton 

Hope to see you there!" 

 

Upcoming liturgists: 

6/9 - Mary Lou Behring 

6/16 - Jim McLouth 

 

For all other announcements and events, please see your June newsletter.  

 

See you in church, 

The ECUCC Office 

  

https://gmail.us20.list-manage.com/track/click?u=9c9a0705e8c89a9e37afc1ffa&id=59c1ca2fb5&e=910e5f2ce4


 

 

 

Celebrate the summer solstice by joining 

Friends of Silverwood Park and United 

Women in Faith in reading Robin Wall 

Kimmerer’s Braiding Sweetgrass. 

  

In Braiding Sweetgrass, Kimmerer brings 

these two lenses of knowledge together to 

take us on "a journey that is every bit as 

mythic as it is scientific, as sacred as it is 

historical, as clever as it is wise" (Elizabeth 

Gilbert).Drawing on her life as an indigenous 

scientist, and as a woman, Kimmerer shows 

how other living beings—asters and 

goldenrod, strawberries and squash, 

salamanders, algae, and sweetgrass—offer us 

gifts and lessons,even if we've forgotten how 

to hear their voices. 

  

The discussion will occur on Thursday, June 

20th.  We will meet on the porch of the Stone 

House, 771 Silver Lane, Edgerton, WI  at 7:00 

pm.  Enjoy the discussion then stay later 

(optional) to watch the sunset over the prairie 

at Silverwood Park.  Refreshments provided. 
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